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. Arms Minute 2, 1956

MODEL 760

24 Remington

The Sales Department requests consideration of intro-
dueing the 244 Remington in the Model 760, with a forecast of new
business amcunting te 3,000 rifles in the first year snd 2,000 per
year thereafter, Research and Development believes this may be
technically feasible, and they will investigate. ASs soon as
Research and Development can provide necessary infermation to the
Plant, they will estimate the cost of this introduction and
N. F. Larsen will prepare an econcmic study.

~

308 Winchestar

The design work has been completed, and the previous
Development Schedule showed that this model could be introduced .
seven months after authorization. The Sales Department nowide- i
lieves this introduction should be made, so the .ecorionpl ¥
reviewed and schedules for introduction prepared;

MODEL 513-8 :

Discontinudgce of the Modal:#U3-S has been approved by
Management., =&t the refjuest of tHe Plant, the committee approved
the following ﬁeg&gicu i

2l ";‘ ;i -
Decisio :

» “iighe Operations Committee (Arms Division) recommends to
Mgpagement “tiat the Ilion Plant be authorized to provide z ten-
yes: sggply of spare barrels, recelvers, and stocks for the
Mégil 513-S, and a 15-year supply of other parts, and that they
_.p¥ authorized to dispose of any items of equipment or tooling for
#the Model 513~-5 when the necessary parts have been produced.

MODFL 524

The sample gun furnished to Sales on January 5, 1956, is
now undergoing field test. The results thus far have been encour-
aging, but are not complete, The Plant reported that if they were
released immediately on this they cculd have it ready for intro-
duction in September, 1956. It would be advantageous to them to
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